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February 8, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

Riverside High School has been very pleased with the Stealth detectors. We have seen a
dramatic decrease in the number of students smoking in our restrooms,

The unique and easy to use “beeper” system allows our administration to handle students
smoking in the restrooms during class, between classes, and even at after school events.
This product along with our Health Clinic services is truly helping students to stop
smoking.

I would recommend this product to any school or organization that is faced with trying to
ban smoking inside a public building.

Sincerely,
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Paula Potter, Ed.D.
Principal

One Warrior Way, Belle, West Virginia 25015
Phone (304) 348-1996  Fax (304) 348-1921



